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The Carlton Law Firm, P.L.L.C. 

John J Carlton 
john@carltonlawaustm.com  

4301 Westbank Drive, Suite B-130 
Austin, Texas 78746 

Phone: (512) 614-0901 
Facsimile: (512) 900-2855 13 NI 1: 53 

_ 

May 13, 2019 

Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Filing Clerk 
1701 N. Congress Avenue, 8th  Floor 
Austin, Texas 78701 

Re: 	SOAH Docket No. 473-17-0119.WS; PUC Docket No. 46245; Application 
of Double Diamond Utility Company, Inc. for Water and Sewer Rate/Tariff 
Change; Before the State Office of Administrative Hearings. 

Dear Commission: 

This letter is to advise that I will be on vacation from June 21, 2019 to July 8, 2019. 

I respectfully request that no hearings, meetings or other matters requiring my 
attendance or attention be scheduled during these vacation periods. Your cooperation and 
assistance in this regard will be greatly appreciated. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

Sincerely, 

THE CARLTON LAW FIRM, P.L.L.C. 

John J. Carlton 
Attorney for Double Diamond Utility 
Company, Inc. 

cc: 	All parties of record, via email. 
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